
 
 

  

 

   
80th Anniversary Celebration 
 
 

The Diocese of Kamloops is celebrating its 80th Anniversary this year! 

The planning committee is looking for sponsors for the upcoming celebration which 
will be held on June 22, 2025, in Kamloops, BC, with many activities planned 
throughout the day. 

As a sponsor, your company would have your logo placed in the brochure book as 
well as at the history display that will be held at St. Ann’s Academy Gymnasium. 

Sponsorships would help cover the costs of items such as: souvenirs $2,000.00, a 
commemorative book of the Diocese of Kamloops $5,000.00, rental of sound system, 
chairs and tents for Mass at Riverside Park $4,000.00, printing of banners $500.00, 
transportation costs $500.00, refreshments $500.00 and any other costs incurred for 
the celebration. Any donation amount is warmly welcomed and greatly appreciated! 

Cheques can be made payable to The Roman Catholic Bishop of Kamloops. Please 
note in the memo area – 80th Anniversary Celebration and sent attention: Linda Filek. 

The planning committee thanks you for your consideration of supporting this joyous 
occasion and looks forward to hearing from you. 

Please contact Linda Filek for more information at lfilek@rcdk.org or 250-376-3351- 
ext. 221.  635A Tranquille Road, Kamloops, BC  V2B 3H5 
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